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To 
Shri. Narendra Modi 
Hon’ble Prime Minister of India 
  
 
Dear Sir, 
  
Sub: Requesting a central act to protect healthcare workers. 
  
The Healthcare workers who are engaged in services towards combating COVID-19 pandemic in our country, 
are doing so under tremendous mental and physical stress and risking their lives.  
  
Such being the case, recent incidences of assault on the healthcare workers as been seen in some parts of our 
country, can affect the moral of the workers and create a fear psychosis of threat from anti-social elements. 
  
It is our earnest request that the Central Government should enact a Central act on "Violence against medicare 
service personnel and damage to property in medicare service institutions", in order to safeguard the lives of 
those selflessly serving the community.   
  
This will enable the healthcare workers to serve with great enthusiasm so that our country will be able to 
efficiently overcome the COVID-19 crisis. 
  
 
 
 
Thanking You 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Alexander Thomas                                                                                                                          Dr. Giridhar Gyani 
President, AHPI                                                                                                                                          Director General, AHPI 
 
 
Copy to: Shri. Amit Shah, Ministry of Home Affairs, GOI 
 
 

 
 
 


